
 

Free Dental Clinic 

 
On February 13, 2015  we will see over 50 adults from Pierce County who will receive 

free dental services ranging from (SCREENINGS,  FILLINGS AND  EXTRACTIONS 

WITH GREAT EMPHASIS ON DENTAL HEALTH EDUCATION) This event is a follow 

up to the Homeless Connect that occurred on January 24, 2015. 

Pierce County has many underserved adults that have extensive dental needs.  This is 

why the Pierce County Dental Society has decided to provide dental service free of 

charge.  This event is only possible with a partnership with Bates Dental School and the 

Pierce County Dental Society and other community agencies.   

Appointments are still available for those who do not have dental insurance and are low 

income. ****No third molar extractions or root canals.  

Please call Pierce County Dentists Care Program for an appointment 253-272-1101. 

 


